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CHAPEL STUDENTS
Chapel Students for grades 6-12 meets at the campus every Sunday evening at 6:00pm. 
Contact Director of Students & Outreach, Dre Bailey, by emailing 
washingtoncampus@biblechapel.org

FRIENDSGIVING
Perhaps you can’t be with family this year, or you’re a college student that cannot 
make it home. If you are in need of a place to enjoy a hot Thanksgiving meal, please 
join us at the church on November 28 at 1:00PM. 

HOLIDAY MARKET & PARADE
Join the church on Friday, November 29 for the annual downtown Washington Christmas 
festivities. Our own children’s choir will be singing at 5:00pm, come show your support! 

CONNECT WITH US

• Visit biblechapel.org/give.
• Mail donations to 300 Gallery Drive, McMurray, PA 15317 with your campus name in 

the memo line.
• Drop your giving off at the bins in the back of the Worship Center near the doors where 

you entered.

WASHINGTON FACEBOOK
Stay connected by joining our campus facebook page. Visit www.facebook.com/group/
TBCWashington

WAYS TO GIVE

Giving			   November 10		  ACTUAL YTD	 TARGET YTD

WASHINGTON		  $8,452.50			   $305,375.39	 $327,600.00

TBC TOTAL			  $132,746.33			  $5,775,309.77	 $5,626,845.00

TBC Washington

PO Box 158, Washington, PA 15301
724-260-5870 | biblechapel.org/washington

COMMUNITY & CARE
ALIVE IN CHRIST RECOVERY MEETINGS
Mondays, 7:00 PM at the Washington Campus, there are groups for both men and women. 
Contact Campus Pastor, Brad Rine.

CHAPEL PRAYER
Prayer requests can be emailed to Megan Dille, washingtoncampus@biblechapel.org.

MINISTRY LEADERS
Campus Pastor -
Brad Rine

Director of Students & Outreach 
Andreas Bailey

Children’s Director
Jillian Pattison

Director of Worship
Caitlin Brezinski

Campus Coordinator
Megan Dille

RESOURCES
The Journey with Ron Moore
Daily Devotions & Weekly Broadcast
ronmoore.org

The Bible Chapel App
iTunes, Google Play, Amazon

Podcasts
biblechapel.org/podcasts
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to the BIBLE CHAPEL 
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